
1 
 

Site allocations DPD  
Amanda Engley  
Sent:  23 July 2015 11:17  
To:  Planning Policy  

Dear Sir 

 

I am writing to express my objection of the proposed use of the green belt land at West 

Byfleet for building of houses and a school. I live in Byfleet and my objection is two-

fold; firstly Parvis road is an extremely busy area, when there are problems on either 

the A3 or the M25 my journey to and from work can more than double (and it frequently 

does) adding to the traffic with houses and even worse a school (and there are already 

plenty of private schools in the area) the roads will be grid locked. There is also a 

large elderly population in the area, along with the afore mentioned roads - how would 

the ambulances get through? Secondly more and more of our green belt land is being 

built upon, I have a serious concern that you are considering this in an area that is 

already prone to flooding. To put it bluntly I believe this proposal is irresponsible 

and possibly even dangerous! 

 

I sincerely hope that you reconsider. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Miss A C A Engley 

 




